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TO:

FR9M;

SUBJECT:

Governor Jesse. Ventura
Rep. Steve SviggUll1, Chair, Legislative Coordillating Col1llTIission
Sen. John Hottinger, CheliT Col11l1littee 011 Health and Family Services
Sen. Don·Samuelson, Gllair, Health and Fanlily Security Bu<iget Divisi()n
Rep. Fran Bradley, Chair,Co!lllllittee on Healtlland Human Services Policy
Rep. Kevin Goodno, Chair,Health and HumanServices Finance Division. .•• ..•...••• •.

vt.1iF4* '];il)l)l)on~,R,eYis9r ofStat\ltes ..... .~.~

Roland C. Olson, DVM,Executive Director, Board ofVeterinary Medicine· •••. ••• •• •••••• •.

Obsolete Rules. Report Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Sec. 14.05, Subd. 5

Minnesota Rules Chapter 91 00, pertaining to the practice ofveterinary medicine, contains no
obsolete, unnecessary or duplicative rules that should be repealed.
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